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From: Robert Hatherley Prescott 
Sent: 03 December 2022 12:10
To: Planning Policy
Subject: Proposed New Housing Sites

Categories: Reg.18 consultation

I wish to register my objection to the sites to the North East of Exmouth, (Exmouth  04a, and Lymp 09, 10 and 14) in 
the Local Plan which aren't sustainable. Instead I strongly feel plans for Hill Barton , (North) should go.ahead with 
urgency, and also more sites nearer to Exmouth town centre explored. 
I live just around the corner from the Goodmores development, which is already becoming a monstrosity and will 
cause much more traffic on what is an  already very busy stretch of road.. Whoever gave this the nod through with 
an already over busy doctors surgery at Pines Road, and no proper infrastructure in place to cope with things such as 
sewage, schools, traffic chaos, etc, in my opinion shows a complete lack of foresight.  
I  fear this is going to happen again and again. Those who make these decisions don't have to live in these (becoming 
overcrowded) areas. 
Robert Prescott 


